
 

 

 
 

School Website 
 

You can access our school website at www.ourlady-saintedwards.co.uk 
 
Our website is a valuable source of information about our school. We have lots of information which is 
relevant to your child starting school such as uniform, wrap around care, lunch, homework and attendance 
information to name just a few. You can also find our policies, curriculum information, inspection reports, 
results and SEND information.  
 
When your child has started school you can find relevant information on our website such as an up to date 
and informative calendar, letters home and our school blog.  
 
In addition to our website you can also download the School Spider app free of charge from the Apple App 
Store or Google Play 
 
This will allow you to book parents evening, take part in surveys and receive push notifications sent from 
school.  
 
In January 2020, to reduce the environmental and financial impact of paper letters, our school went 
paperless. The majority of our communication with parents is now sent via email directly into your inbox. It 
is therefore important that we have a correct email address to ensure that you are kept up to date with all 
of the school news, this will also include information regarding school trips.   
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